
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 

This is to advise that the Estate Office will be closed for the Christmas 

week. The Estate Office will operate as normal until 5 pm on Friday, 22nd 

December.  

 

The Estate Office will then be closed from Monday, 25th of December 

2023, until Monday, 1st January 2023. 

 

The Estate Office will re-open and operate at normal hours from Tues-

day, 2nd January 2024.  

 

This has been approved by the Goulden House Management Committee 

and Wandsworth Borough Council has been updated accordingly. 

 

You can still contact the Estate Office as normal for non-urgent issues by 

email on office@gouldenhouse.org.  In the event of an emergency, 

please contact Wandsworth Borough Council out of office hours number 

020 8871 7042. 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Estate Office Staff  

mailto:office@gouldenhouse.org

